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Report to the Regional Land Transport Committee
By Dr D J Watson, Divisional Manager Transport

National Transport Futures Forum – 31st March 2000

1. Purpose

To update the Committee on the programme for the National Transport Futures Forum
being held on Friday 31st March 2000 at the Plaza International.

2. Comment

… Attached is a copy of the confirmed programme for the National Transport Futures
Forum being held on the 31st March 2000.  Professor Tony May from Leeds University
is an additional speaker.  Professor May is in New Zealand on other business at the end
of March 2000.  At the time of writing we have about 100 people that have registered
for the forum.  I hope that all members of the Committee have been able to find the
time to attend. 

Included with this order paper, but as a separate document, is a copy of the background
paper, prepared by Dr Watson and Mr Brennand, which will be the basis of
Dr Watson’s presentation at the Forum.  The paper is their personal views on a
possible structure for administering land transport in the future, it is not necessarily the
policy position of this Committee or the Regional Council.

3. Recommendation

That the report be received.

Report prepared by:

DAVE WATSON
Divisional Manager, Transport
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